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A HUGE THANK YOU to all who supported the 
PTA and Alston Ridge through our recent 
Boosterthon.  The kids had a great time with the 
Fun Run and we raised monies towards teacher 
professional development and school-wide 
technology. 

Thank you so much for your partnership and 
support!

Thank You Gator Families!!
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“Do you enjoy getting your hands dirty? 

Do you want to help Alston Ridge but don’t have time to donate during 

the weekdays?  Come join the Garden Committee!!  2016 was a big year 

for the Alston Ridge outdoor learning space. Through our fundraising 

campaign, we were able to add several garden boxes to compliment an 

already large group of classroom owned gardens.  The school gardens are 

a wonderful way to use the schoolyard as an outdoor classroom.  They 

allow students to reconnect with the natural world while learning 

valuable skills.  The upkeep of these can be demanding, however, and we 

would love to have extra hands to keep them beautiful for our kids.  Join 

the Garden Committee Hub for more information and to sign up.  

We are also looking for gently used 

tools to aid in ease.  If you happen to 

be “spring cleaning” and come across 

anything from the below list you no 

longer need, we would gladly take 

them off your hands.  These will also 

be used in the science classes. 

Please contact Courtney Matrunick at cmatrunickdpt@gmail.com or 

through the MemberHub site to donate.  Thank you!!

- Labels for plants - Large Shovels - Vegetable Scale

- Hoes for kids - Small Trowels - Fertilizer

- Tomato cages - Bypass Pruner - Black tarp weed blocker

- Hand rakes - Gloves - Bean Trellis

- Garden Storage Box for all the tools (to be left outside for easy access)



Supporting are pta fundraisers is a

gatoriffic way to show your

school Spirit!

 Yearbook order forms are out -

on sale for $16 until Dec 1. $20

after dec 1.

 Alston ridge Night at Triangle Rock Club.

Sign up at trianglerockculb.com/alston-

ridge/ (space is limited). Proceeds will benefit

Alston ridge Elementary and price for

admission has been reduced.

 Go, Play, Save books coming soon

 the next Spirit Night on Thursday, October

26th at Panera. Bring your flyer and support

your school.
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PTA Happenings

Show your school spirit with Gator Gear !

purchase t-shirts, car magnets, headbands,

pencils, Track-out bags, etc. with the Alston

Ridge Elementary logo.

These are great for wearing on Fridays to

show school spirit.

¶ Gator Shop(spirit wear and gear)

https://alstonridgepta.membershiptoolkit.com/SpiritWear
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JoinAlston RidgePTA

Become a member of the PTA today!

The ARE PTA supports teacher grants, school improvement 

projects, as well as, student and family programs such as, movie 

night, Science Expo, Gator Fest, yearbook, and more! 

For more details, follow PTA activities at 

https://alstonridgepta.com/.

Thank you to track 2 families for your 

generous donations!!

The teachers were treated to candied

apples during the September early

release. 

Mark Your Calendars and Stay in the Knowé

 October is Say No to Bullying Month. Stay 
tuned all month for activities and 
information.

 Come join in the fun for Family Movie 
Night in November.

 November 27-December 8 marks our Book 
Fair.

 Gator Reader sign ups are coming in soon. Sign up with 
your child's teacher to read for 15 minutes about the 
current character traits. Materials are provided .

https://alstonridgepta.com/


Caswell’s Corner
Greetings Gator Families! We are entering my favorite time of the year! 

The weather is getting cooler (overall, at least ðsome of these humid days at the 

beginning of the month didnõt feel very òfall-ish!ó), the beautiful tree colors and the 

anticipation of all that fall has to offer.  One of my favorite holidays is Thanksgiving.  

Not only because I love cooking, but because the emphasis is on being thankful.  I 

feel this year Alston Ridge has a lot to be thankful for:  We have had a successful 

first quarter, have transitioned from the largest elementary school in NC (1450 last 

year!) down to a òtypical sizeó of ~1040, and were able to have ALL of this yearõs 

teachers be returnees from last year.  As we move through the fall and into 

November, I encourage you to ask your child what they are thankful for at school 

and share those thoughts with the relevant adults in their lives.  What a wonderful 

gift ðanytime of year!

As we enter second quarter, I am very excited that this yearõs opportunity for 

teachers to engage in Project Work is beginning in different grade levels.  Project 

Work is a specific form of project based learning based on the work of Chard and 

Katz who wrote, òEngaging Childrenõs Minds: The Project Approach.ó  The Project 

Approach is a systematic way of engaging students in their interests as they 

investigate aspects of standards-aligned learning.  Students engage in field 

experiences, interact with guest experts, and research questions they pose in 

connection to a topic (again, a topic aligned to the NC and Common Core 

standards).  The result is a varied approach to learning and teaching vs. a set of 

òprojectó directions that result in similar understandings.  How amazing it is to see 

students learning from each other and going beyond the expected instruction to 

gain greater understanding and a deeper love of learning!  This ties directly into 

our vision of A>4!  (Check out last yearõs Principal Message still on our website to 

review A>4 ).

Finally, I would also love you to share any thankful thoughts or concerns at our 

next Parent Chat on Wednesday, October 25th at 5:45pm in the Media Center.  

Thank you for your continued interest, partnership and support!  I am thankful for 

my position at Alston Ridge ðBest. Job. Ever!

Cheers! 

Teresa Caswell, Principal
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Red Ribbon week is Oct 19- Oct 25

Oct 19th - "Red" to be drug and bully free 
(wear red)
Oct 20 th - Put a cap on drugs (wear 
your favorite hat)

Oct 23 rd - Don't let drugs mix you up (wear mix 
matched clothes)
Oct 24 th - Team together to make good choice 
(wear favorite sports team ) 
Oct 25 th - A 'Minion' reasons to be drug and bully 
free ( dress like a minion=yellow shirt, blue jeans 
/overalls)

Come join the Yoga and Running Club to 
find the Zen in all of us. Click on the 
running club hub and the yoga club hub in 
MemberHub . 

We are looking for parent volunteers. 
Sign up soon! There is a student cap for 
both clubs. 

Namaste .
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Reflections Program 2017 -18

Do you love the arts? Itõs time for the 2017-2018 PTA 

Reflections Program! This program is sponsored by 

the National PTA and recognizes outstanding 

students works in six art areas:

Literature, Musical Composition, Photography, 
Film/Video Production, Dance 

Choreographyand Visual Arts.

The theme for this year is òWithin Reachó

The intent form can be downloaded at: 
https://app.memberhub.com/download?r=91165&amp;u=kf6s3c
vhhrx
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Track 1's collection continues until October 17. The top 2 classes 
will win an ice cream cup party. Third prize winners will receive 
Alston Ridge swag. So collect away!. Thanks for your support!

Remember to register at rcityrocks.com , visit our local 
business partners , take a photo of your receipt and submit it 

to rcityrocks within two weeks, and they will donate 5% of your 
purchase to the PTA.  Check out the latest contributing 

business partners, the list is growing! 

If you shop at Harris Teeter, remember to link or re-link your VIC cardto 
Alston Ridge Elementary.  This must be done every year.  Harris Teeterās 

Together in Educationprogram helps raise funds for our school. Itās easy and 
itās FREE. Simply give the cashier our code, 8396, and your VIC card when you 
check out and your card will be linked for the entire school year. Thatās it! You 

only have to link your VIC card once each school year.  Once your card is linked, 
Alston Ridge PTA will receive a percentage of your Harris Teeter brand 

purchases.  This program does not interfere with your VIC savings or cost you.

VIC cards may also be linked at the customer service desk or online at 
harristeeter.com.

https://www.rcityrocks.com/users/sign_up
https://www.rcityrocks.com/the-triangle/alston-ridge-elementary-pta
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Alston Ridge Elementary
11555 Green Level Church Rd.

Cary, NC  27519Principal: Teresa Caswell

Assistant Principal: Ben Cline

Assistant Principal: NikoSchutte

Phone: 919-544-2474

Fax: 919-544-6545

wcpss.net/alstonridgees

Like “Alston Ridge PTA” on 
Facebook to get all the 

latest updates
https://www.facebook.com/

AlstonRidgePTA

Where to Go, To Be 
In the Know!

Alston Ridge 
MemberHub 

alstonridgeelementary
.memberhub.com

Alston Ridge Elementary
Website:

wcpss.net/alstonridgees
Follow Us on Twitter At:

Teresa Caswell, Principal 
@TeresaLky3 and Alston 

Ridge Elementary 
@AlstonRidgeES

2017-18 PTA Board
President ðRenetaTracy

Treasurer - Antoine Johnston

Secretary - Stephanie Jasper

VP of Communications ðKim Fogg

VP of Academic Programs - Allison Lundstrom

VP of Social Programs ðTeachers - Stephanie Roether

VP of Social Programs ðFamilies - Heather O'Donohue

VP of Merchant Fundraising - Nathan Wachob

VP of Wellness Programs - Holly Tibbo-Valeriote

VP of Major Fundraising - KeliaCain

wcpss.net/alstonridgees
https://www.facebook.com/AlstonRidgePTA
wcpss.net/alstonridgees

